P6/7 Newsletter

P6/7 have been learning about Charles Rennie Mackintosh's art style, We drew roses in his style. Me and my class watched a video of a guy teaching us how to do it.—Joey and Alan.

After the Easter holidays p6 are going to Benmore. There is night walks and lots more.—Ellis and Clair.

In May, P7 will be going to Transition Camp for 3 days. A camp in Netherurd where the P7s will be meeting and getting to know other students that they will be sharing a High school with. The camp will involve team working and fun activities.—Hannah and Max.

In dance we have been going back in time, back to the 1920's and the 1950's. Our dance teacher Mrs Smith has been teaching us lots of dance styles and moves such as the Jive, and also going along with some music from back then. In P.E we have been doing cricket. A coach called Jack comes in every Wednesday and plays cricket related games with us. We have learned lots about cricket. Back in January and February we also did a bit of hockey. We did it with our teacher Miss Hutchison. In hockey we need to use teamwork. We really like it because was super fun to play. —Eva and Fin.

We all got a chance to take part in some Outdoor Learning and in rock climbing we were very exited to go on the walls and boulders.—Sean and Conlan.

January-March

In p6/7 we have buddies in p2/3 and are about to change to nursery. We have been reading, researching about pigs and doing the school litter pick. The p2/3 can now turn on the computer and researching anything.—Louie and Cameron.

P6/7 have been learning about chilies. We got into partners, and decorated plant pots and then grew different types of chillies. We're hoping to create a business and sell some Chilli products for profit! - Jessica and Ashlyn.

After the Easter holidays P6/7 will be learning Keeping myself safe, Keeping myself safe is a toolkit for personal safety. P6s have also been learning about our 'Living and Growing topic'. —Kyle and Lexi.





In p6/7 we have been doing a lot of maths, numeracy and SEAL. Ask us about our favourite part: empty number lines! We also practice our times tables once a week. Next term we will move on to Algebra and continue with fractions.—Zornitca and Dwayne.

We have been running our reading groups as Literacy Circles and have enjoyed being really independent in our learning. We've also been practicing our cursive handwriting. After Easter we will be looking further at different genres of writing—including creative and functional.—Jamie-Leigh and Craig



We do try to update the Cuiken Primary twitter account when we can as well, so if you'd like you can follow us @Cuiken_Primary and see regular tweets from us!

Happy Easter from p6/7!